6. APPLICATIONS FOR FUNDING CONSIDERED UNDER “EXCEPTIONAL CIRCUMSTANCES”

The Board received a report informing it of applications for funding considered under its policy of
“exceptional circumstances” eg “... where the matter is so very minor that it would be unreasonable for
it to be considered by the Board”.

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


